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High Springs Police Department Announces Operation 
Holiday Cheer 2023 
 
The High Springs Police Department (HSPD) and The City of High Springs are 
excited to announce the return of Operation Holiday Cheer, an annual Christmas 
gift giveaway to children in our community. New, wrapped, or unwrapped gifts 
and monetary donations are now being accepted in support of Operation Holiday 
Cheer.   
 
Monetary donations can be dropped off anytime by using the mailbox located by 
the main entrance of the High Springs Police Department, located at 23720 NW 
187th Avenue. The deadline for drop off is Friday, December 15th at 4:00 pm.  If 
writing a check, please make it payable to High Springs Police Department. 
 
The High Springs Police Department appreciates the support we receive from our 
community that makes OPERATION HOLIDAY CHEER possible.  
 
Please contact Angela Robertson at 386-454-7319 or arobertson@highsprings.gov 
for more information or if you would like to help sponsor a child and get specific 
sizes, favorite colors, etc.  
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